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Solidarity message of the European Regional Office of the WFTU to the general strike   organized by USB Italy on 10th of November  2017.

On behalf of the European Regional Office of the WFTU we express our class solidarity towards the Italian working people and support to the general strike organized by USB on the 10th  of November  2017.
The General Strike is called against the economic and social policies of the Italian Government and the European Union.
the main demands of the general strike are:

· To claim and obtain the right to salary, income, retirement, real renewal of contracts, re-launching good employment and the elimination of precariousness and all forms of exploitation, 

· for the cancellation of the law  107 in the school, to defend and to improve public school and public health and public and free social services, against privatization and to ask the nationalization of the companies strategic for the country, 

· to stop the authoritarian and repressive drift, for the trade union's democracy against the monopoly of the conservative trade union organizations, 

· to defend the right to strike, for the withdrawal of any legislation that minimizes it and reduces its effectiveness.


The strike is also called for new social policies, safeguard and secure the territory, fight against xenophobia and racism.

Within the European Union, the imposition of tough anti-labor measures and the attacks on workers’ rights have led European societies to unemployment, impoverishment and marginalization. Workers are facing the brutal attacks of the monopolies and the EU against their rights, against their sovereignty. 

In the current tough conditions the issue of supporting and expressing class solidarity with the daily struggles being waged against the policies of exploitation and subordination has never been so imperative.

We assure you again that we stand in solidarity with your daily struggles.
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